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To Nasdaq Copenhagen 

 

Changes to the Executive Board in DLR Kredit 

Managing director in DLR Kredit, Michael Jensen, who has been part of the Executive Board since 

January 2015, has decided to retire during May 2019. 

As per 1 April 2019, Pernille Lohmann will take office as managing director and member of the Executive 

Board of DLR Kredit. 

Pernille Lohmann has been employed in DLR Kredit’s Executive Management Secretariat since 2012 

with the responsibility of investor relations and ratings, among other things. 

Pernille Lohmann, who is 51 years old and holds a Master of Science in economics, has almost 25 years 

of experience from the financial sector, including from the Danish Central Bank and other mortgage 

credit institutions. 

Hereafter, the Executive Board will consist of Managing Director & CEO Jens Kr. A. Møller and 

Managing Director Pernille Lohmann. 

Questions can be addressed to CEO Jens Kr. A. Møller (+45) 33 42 07 24 or to undersigned. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

DLR Kredit A/S 

 

Vagn Hansen 

Chairman 

 


